
From: Paul Nakhle on behalf of Development
To: Prity Cleary
Cc: Erin White
Subject: Re: Notice of exhibition - Fort Street Public School (SSD-10340) - Ausgrid
Date: Friday, 1 May 2020 5:57:34 PM
Attachments: ATT00001.png

Hi Prity,

We encourage the proponent to continue to discuss their requirements directly
with Ausgrid and make a connection application as soon as practicable.

Regards Paul

From:        "DPE PSVC Social and Other Infrastructure Mailbox" <social.infrastructure@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
To:        "development@ausgrid.com.au" <development@ausgrid.com.au> 
Cc:        "Prity Cleary" <Prity.Cleary@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:        01/04/2020 05:16 PM 
Subject:        Notice of exhibition - Fort Street Public School (SSD-10340) - Ausgrid 
Sent by:        "Erin White" <Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Attention: Mr Kayn Miller 
Head of Property 
Ausgrid 
  
-via email- 
development@ausgrid.com.au 
  
Mr Miller 
  
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for
the Fort Street Public School (SSD-10340).

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from Thursday 2 April 2020 to Wednesday 29 April 2020. All relevant documents
may be viewed on the Department’s website at: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/projects/on-exhibition. 

The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by
Wednesday 29 April 2020. 
  
If you have any enquiries, please contact Prity Cleary on (02) 8289 6795 or via email at
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Prity.Cleary@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
  
Kind regards

  
Erin White 
DA Coordinator, Social & Infrastructure Assessments 
Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 8275 1183  | 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 
  

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. 
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately 
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. 
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to
@ausgrid.com.au. 
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in 
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your 
personal information, including your right of access is contained at 
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/
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